
Gardening Pack 
 

Yesterday we received our free gardening pack from Baytree at Hilgay. It was a 
very generous pack and we spent plenty of time gardening in the sunshine 
potting and planting. 

Thank you once again for your support in gaining Denver recognition so that we 
had this opportunity. Here are some pictures… 

 

 

 


